
https://www.uvic.ca/news/topics/2022+landscapes-stanger-ross-impact-award+news
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https://queensu.zoom.us/j/94742969241?pwd=TnNrMU8wUzRtczEyUjJxVVV5NEFNUT09
https://podcast.cfrc.ca/2022/11/cop27-goals-and-outcomes-with-drs-warren-mabee-ryan-riordan/
https://podcast.cfrc.ca/2022/11/cop27-goals-and-outcomes-with-drs-warren-mabee-ryan-riordan/
/gazette/stories/supporting-next-generation-leading-researchers


https://reg.abcsignup.com/reg/event_page.aspx?ek=0011-0020-9569a3d956904e19989b6b7f1b595431

